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Just  a few friendly reminders for 2018 
 

 Students will commence school on  

 MONDAY 5 February 2018. 

 

 Centrepay is no longer a payment option at  

 Boggabilla Central School. All payments will need to 

 be cash or Eftpos. 

 

 Uniforms will be available from the office from 1 & 

2 February 2018.  

 

 Enrolment forms for new enrolments are available 

anytime from the front office. When returning new 

enrolment forms please include birth certificate, 

proof of residence & medicare card details. 

 

  Final Preschool interviews will take place first 

week back in Term 1 2018.  

  



 

Waraba update. 

Yaama everyone! What an exciting term 4 we have had 

in the Waraba classroom. We have been learning how to 

write persuasive texts in writing this term. We have 

particularly enjoyed writing about why it would be fantastic 

to be a Christmas elf!  

In maths we have been doing some STEM activities to 

work on our growth mindset. Some of the activities we 

have loved have been creating mazes with LEGO, and 

building an igloo by only using toothpicks and marshmallows. 

 

We had a special delivery arrive in our classroom last 

week. All the way from the North Pole! Chippy the elf 

has joined our classroom and so far has been very 

cheeky! Have a look at what he has been up to. 

 

Have a safe and relaxing holiday, 

Miss Coster J  

Waraba Classroom Update! 



 



 



 


